

## RIO GRANDE CITY Hill Country of the Valley

## PUBLIC FORUM REQUEST

Mayor Joel Villarreal
Mayor Pro-Tem Hernan R. Garza III
Commissioner Flor E. Flores
Commissioner Rey Ramirez
Commissioner Dave Jones
City Manager Alberto Perez

Each person wishing to address the City Commission via the Public Forum must complete this form and submit it to the City Secretary. The City Secretary will then schedule the item for the next City Commission Regular Meeting, pending review by the Mayor, and will notify you of the date and time. This public forum is held for the relating of facts and/or opinions and not for the purpose of debate or general discussion. Please do not expect an immediate response to your issue. Please give your name and address in an audible tone of voice for the record and limit your address to five minutes. All remarks shall be addressed to the Commission as a body and not to any individual member. No person, other than the Commission or person having the floor, shall be permitted to enter into any discussion, either directly or through a member of the Commission, without the permission of the presiding officer. No questions shall be asked a Commission member except through the presiding officer.

Street Address:	
City, State, Zip:	
Phone:	Email:
Issue:	
the proceedings or the peace orders of the Commission slanderous remarks or shall be may bar any such person from the meeting. Up	preserved. You shall neither, by conversation or otherwise, delay or interrupt of the Commission or disturb any member while speaking or refuse to obey the or its presiding officer. No person shall make personal, impertinent, or become boisterous while addressing the Commission and the presiding officer on further audience before the Commission and order the removal of any such son instructions of the presiding officer, any person who violates the order and be placed under arrest and prosecuted.  I understand and agree to the above.

Please submit this form to the City Secretary by email <a href="mailto:lpena@cityofrgc.com">lpena@cityofrgc.com</a> or by fax 956-716-8899 or you may bring the form to City Hall. Thank you!